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Subject: Dungog Shire Council SRV

I wholeheartedly feel that the proposed SRV rate increase is not feasible. I am the primary source of income for my young
family and this will be very difficult for my family to sustain. We live on a farm and will feel the impact far more greatly than
an urban resident. We are a small shire expected to contribute an excessive and unobtainable ammount. I respectfully request
that this submission is not supported.
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